From: Baker. Merritt

To: Murray. Scott P. (GE Power & Water)
Subject: RE: GNF-A SNM 1097 Updates

Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 10:50:00 AM
Hello Scott

We have opened TAC L33232 for review of the minor changes to Chapters 2, 4 and 11 of
the License Application which were submitted by your letter SPM-12-036 dated August 16,

2012.

The incoming request was found to be acceptable for review, and we would expect to
complete the review well before the internal metric date of January 2013.

The incoming request and this email will be placed in ADAMS and made publically
available.

Nick Baker
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